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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 Term 3 

Friday 26th July -  

Foundation 100 Days 

Friday 26th July - Whole 

School Assembly 3pm 

Monday 5th August -  

District Athletics 

Monday 12th August -  

Book Fair Week 

Tuesday 20th August  

Whole School - Pet  

Education Program 

Friday 30th August - Father/

Special Person Stall 

Monday 9th September - 

Thursday 19th September 

Foundation - Y2 Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beanies $15 at the office 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Term 3.  

I hope that everyone was able to spend some family time together over the holiday break 

and recover from a few of those nasty illnesses that were going around at the end of last 

term.  

As usual, I have really enjoyed catching up with students this week and hearing about their 

holiday adventures. It appears some were very lucky and were able to escape to warmer  

climates, while many seemed to take a trip to the movies. I really enjoyed visiting Mr B’s class 

(3/4B) on Monday where his students used pictures to communicate what they did on their  

holidays. I was extremely impressed with their creativity and imagination, something that we 

value and actively encourage at KHPS. I did warm up after reading a few and got better at 

working out the students’ sentence or messages.  
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2025 Enrolments 

If you have a child or know someone who will be attending KHPS in 2024, please contact 

the office on 9336 1739 to book a school tour or collect an enrolment pack. We are trying 

to confirm our enrolment numbers so that we can start the important planning processes 

for next year. Enrolment forms are due at the latest by Friday 26th July. 

Victorian State School Spectacular 

Our dedicated VSSS students have been working extremely hard during their lunch times to learn and perfect all fifteen 

songs that they need to learn for their Victorian State School Spectacular performance at the end of this term.  

A big shout out to these students, Ms Caruana, Miss Valentine and Miss Carden for their commitment and progress. I was 

blown away by how fantastic they sounded when I attended one of their rehearsals this week. Tickets will be going on sale 

next Monday, so please get in early so you don’t miss out. See further details about booking tickets in this newsletter. 

Inclement Weather 

Winter is definitely upon us, so please remember to make sure your child is adequately dressed,  

winter uniform, jumpers and coats. Students will go outside unless it is too wet, so a change of  

clothing is a good idea if they get wet through play or have a fall. We only have a very limited supply  

of spare clothing at school for emergencies. We also ask if your child does come home in spare  

clothing provided by the school, that you wash and return it as soon as you are able to please.  

NAPLAN Results 

This week, we received our 2024 NAPLAN results. Individual reports will go home to those participating students in Years 

three and five. I will provide a more detailed summary of our overall results once they have been presented to staff and 

School Council, but I would like to acknowledge the strong results in particular with our Year three students. These results 

are a positive indication that the work we have doing to build consistency and have strong, evidence based Instructional 

Models for Reading, Writing, Spelling and Numeracy are successful.  

Stay warm and dry. 

Victoria Graham 



BOOK CLUB 

                Book Club Issue 5 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, 2nd AUGUST, 2024 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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